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This investigation was opened based on a proactive review of private institution funding. Upon 
initial review of financial documentation requested from a university1 for one of its NSF awards2, 

OIG had concerns regarding participant support, salaries, and travel expenditures, as well as cost 
transfers. 

After requesting additional supporting documentation and conducting a site-visit to the university 
to meet with financial administrators, OIG found no evidence to indicate the university had 
misused any of the award funds. 

Accordingly, this investigation is closed. 
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